
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO SRI LANKAN STUDENTS ON ADMISSION TO FOREIGN 

UNIVERSITIES TO STUDY MEDICINE/DENTISTRY 

 

Sri Lankan students who plan to enter foreign universities/institutions for medical/dental degree 

programmes are strongly advised to refrain from selecting universities/institutions in countries 

where borders are closed preventing the entry of the student to the country to peruse studies in 

person onsite. This directive shall be effective with immediate effect until informed otherwise. 
 

Your attention is drawn to the notice issued by the Council on 20/01/2022 available in the 

following link: 

https://slmc.gov.lk/en/newstest/46-general-notices-en/118-notice-to-sri-lankan-nationals-who-

are-students-of-medical-dental-degree-programmes-in-foreign-universities-institutions 
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